
 

Thursday 30th January 

Year 6 Sovereign Hill Camp 

Dear Parents, 

The Year 6 Camp this year will be to Ballarat’s Sovereign Hill where the students will engage in cultural 

and historical activities. 

The Camp is from Monday March 3rd to Wednesday March the 5th. 

 To reduce costs and our carbon foot print (in line with our sustainability principles) and to add to 

the educational experience the students will be using the public transport system departing from 

and returning to Belgrave Metro Station.  

 Bedding will be supplied so all your child needs to carry are their own clothes and toiletries and a 

packed lunch for the first day.  

 The cost per student (depending on numbers) will be approximately $250.00 per student. This 

includes entry into Sovereign Hill, activities and the night show Blood on the Southern Cross. 

 As Sovereign Hill is such a popular educational venue and as Year 6 is such a full year the 3rd _ 5th 

March was the available time.  

 Further details, packing list, travel times and medical forms will be sent home over the next week 

along with payment options.  

 Please DO NOT send ANY money at this stage. 

 

 To assist us with planning could you please fill out the attached slip and return it to school by NO 

LATER than the 5th February. 

 

Regards 

Angie, Tania and Kent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My child ________________________ will/will not be attending Sovereign Hill Ballarat on 

the 3rd to the 5th March. 

Signed ________________________________________________ 

 

 


